
NOTICE 

This is to inform all candidates that the Computer-Based Test (CBT) 
for admission to D.El.Ed. and DPSE courses will be conducted on 
29th May 2025 as per schedule mentioned on the admission website. 

Candidates who are also scheduled to appear for CUET on the same 
date and are facing a clash of examinations are advised to submit 

their representation along with valid proof (e.g., admit cards of both 
CUET and SCERT CBT) to the email ID coescert@gmail.com before 

03:00 PM on 28th May 2025. 

In addition, such candidates must visit in person and submit a 
verified hard copy of the relevant documents, including admit cards 
for CUET and SCERT CBT, at the Help Desk, State Council of 
Educational Research and Training, Varun Marg, Defence Colony, 
New Delhi -110024, positively on or before 5:00 PM on 28th May 
2025 for further decision. 

Any further communication regarding this matter will be shared 
through the official website and/or email of candidates concerned. 

( Dr. Mukesh Yadav 
Controller of Exams. 
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